
The Board met for a Budget Workshop on Tuesday, October 25, 2022 at 5:06 p.m. to discuss budget 

items.  Bryan Cummings, Richard Wilson, and Rayburn Campbell were present.   

The following will be budgeted from the 2023 General Fund: 

• Culverts – culverts on Vance Road, Angel Road, Mill Road, and Valley View Road will be looked 

at and considered. 

• The secretary bonding will be raised. 

A motion was made by Mr. Campbell to remove Wendy Campbell from the Deputy Emergency 

Management Coordinator position, seconded by Mr. Wilson.  Roll call vote:  Bryan Cummings – yes, 

Rayburn Campbell – yes, Richard Wilson – yes. 

The meeting was adjourned at 5:37 p.m. 

 

___________________________ 

Cindy Black, Secretary 


